
C-MAX 
 
29 December, 2017 
 
Equipment Authorization Division 
Office id Engineering and Technology 
Federal Communications Commission 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, MD 21046 
 
 
 
Dear Sirs: 
 
C-MAX Asia Limited requests acceptance of the labeling proposal described below for 
CMP-9304BC01 bearing FCC identifier FCC ID: 2ABBXCMP9304BC18. 
 
The subject CMP-9304BC01 compatible module models as shown in figure 1, authorized 
under FCC Part 15 Subpart C 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

figure 1 
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It is because the surface of the device does not enough to indicate the FCC statement. For 
this reason, C-MAX Asia Limited proposes those statements is showing on the user manual 
and the device is carrying the FCC ID number only. The figure2 is showing the FCC ID 
location.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

figure 2 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
C-MAX Asia Limited 
 
 
 
 
------------------------------- 
Michael Chiu 
General Manager  

 

 
 

 


